From: CHRISTOPHER PIPER
Sent: 10 March 2013 09:19
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application - 13/00321/OUT

Dear Sir/Madam

 

Ref above application - Gallagher Estates
 

Please accept this email as a total objection to the above scheme.

 

The primary reason is traffic congestion - Bloxham Road is already an extremely busy road with speeding and safety issues 

 

Where we live, just off the slip road alongside Browning Road you can wait for 5 minutes some mornings just to turn into Bloxham Road

 

In addition I struggle to see how the town's infrastructure will also cope with the additional volume of people

 

Yours sincerely

 

Chris

 

Mr Chris Piper

178 Bloxham Road

BANBURY

OX16 9LD

